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From: Harris Kretsge (HTS) <Harris.Kretsge@hilltopsecurities.com>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 6:27 PM
To: Dykes, Melissa H. - Chief Financial Officer
Subject: Anchorage

[External Email - Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email.] 

 
 

Hi.  This is a little messy as you can see the blacklines.   When I get a clean copy, I’ll send it to you but this will give you a 
feel for some of the back and forth.  The Anchorage Assembly is their City Council. 
 
Really great talking to you this morning.  Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Harris 
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